Electoral structure review - Northern Grampians Shire Council - Response Submission
Mary Shone - Ballarat - 2 April 2023, 07:02 pm

From: I

Sent: Sunday, 2 April 2023 7:02 PM

To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023

Cc:

Subject: Victorian Electoral Commission Review of Internal Council Boundaries

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

To the relevant representative of the Victorian Electoral Commission,

As a ratepayer of the Northern Grampians Shire (NGS) | request that the NGS retain the current Ward
Structure of 7 Wards with 7 Councillors. This is the format used by both the State and Federal Governments.

The VEC's Recommendation No 2 of 3 Wards with 2 Councillors per Ward is a very reluctant second choice.

Regards.

Mary Shone

Ballarat 3350





